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9 June 2017 
 
 
Paul McBeth 
Chief reporter 
BusinessDesk  
 
Via Email: paul@businessdesk.co.nz    
 
 
Dear Paul 
 
On 24 May you made a request to the Reserve Bank under section 12 of the Official 
Information Act (the OIA), seeking: 
 

. . . any correspondence between the Reserve Bank and the Bank of New Zealand 
relating to BNZ’s economic commentary prior to the last Monetary Policy Statement. In 
particular, a number of financial market participants have remarked on comments 
published by the BNZ on May 8 relating to the RBNZ’s approach to the forward track 
for the Official Cash Rate in the May MPS. 

 
Response: 
 
The Reserve Bank is releasing to you a letter sent to the BNZ, and a response received from 
the BNZ.  Copies of the letters are attached to this correspondence.  Some information has 
been withheld from these documents under the provisions of OIA section 9(2)(a), in order to 
protect privacy. 
 
You have the right to seek a review of the Reserve Bank’s decisions in relation to your request, 
under section 28 of the OIA. 
 
 
Yours sincereley 

 
Angus Barclay 
External Communications Advisor 
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